
EARL TWP SUPERVISORS – MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 10, 2022 
 

Chairman Rick Kochel called to order the Earl Township Board of Supervisors meeting held on Thursday, 

November 10, 2022, at 7:00 a.m. The following were present:  Supervisors Rick Kochel, Tom Plitt, Daniel 

Fox, Candie Johnson, and Joy Oberholtzer.  

Old Business: 

1. Tom made a motion to approve the Stormwater Management Agreement for Stephen 

Stoltzfus at 825 Peters Road, Dan seconded the motion, all voted yes.  

 

2. Dan made a motion to approve the Stormwater Management Agreement for Jason Martin 

at 250 Amishtown Road. Tom seconded the motion, all voted yes.  

 

New Business: 

1. The 2023 proposed General Fund, Waste and Recycling Fund, Capital Reserve Fund and Liquid 

Fuels Funds was reviewed. Dan made a motion to approve to advertise the 2023 Budget for 

Adoption on December 5, 2022, Board of Supervisors Meeting. Tom seconded the motion, 

and all voted yes.  

 

The Board held and executive session to discuss a personnel issue. 

 

Adjournment: 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 am.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Candie L. Johnson, Secretary  


